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                                               Benefits Committee Report 
 
 
 
The benefits committee has been active this year. Thanks go to Cled Thomas, Peter 
Liddell, Winona Pugh, Gerry Poulton and Trevor Matthews for their hard work and good 
judgment as we have wrestled with a number of issues.  
 
We have responded to numerous inquiries from members seeking clarification of the 
benefits offered, by the University and the Association. We have once again sponsored 
Johnson-Medoc travel insurance scheme and Johnson has now branched into a 
solicitation for home insurance. The Association earns a small commission for each 
policy sold. 
 
We have been negotiating a reduced price Bus Pass program and we hope to have that 


